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Update to July Newsletter 
July 8th 2015
The board of SRV have received some constructive comments on the format for our racing in the coming season. 

· In regard to U10 and U13 skiers at point scores they will now not be restricted to Single Rig outboards and can use whatever boat they want. (U16 was already open.)
· At Grand Prix’s U10 to U17 will not be restricted to Outboards and can again use whatever boats they like.  Our first race is the 8th August so please get your entries in now.
· Unlimited Inboard 2up, Outboard 2up and Junior 2up races will all now be 30 minutes plus 1 lap.

The board will review the format for racing prior to the 2016/17 season with the format to be announced prior to our last point score of the year as we appreciate comments and feed back from members.

I ask you all that if you feel issues need addressing please contact myself or board members rather than using social media.
Our Presentation night is now only a couple of days away and I hope to see as many of you there as possible 

Wishing you all safe racing for 2015/16

Shippy

Steve Shipp

Chairman SRV  
0418 560 484  
steve@murrayriverresort.com.au 

